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                                                                                                                                                      13 January 2023 

 

Re: Year 2 Educational Visit – Dulwich College on 7th and 9th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To support our learning this term about why people travelled to Antarctica and to learn more about the 
expeditions there, we are planning a visit to Dulwich College to see the James Caird lifeboat used by the 
explorer Shackleton.  This should give the children some insight into what life would have been like for 
Shackleton and his crew during their months at sea and on land.  We will be attending a guided 60-minute 
session on the morning of the following dates: 

 
Sarah’s Class and Kate’s Class – Tuesday, 7th February 

Shona’s Class – Thursday, 9th February 

 
We will be catching the 185 bus to the Horniman Museum and then the P4 to Dulwich village or we will 
walk from the Horniman. Weather permitting, we are hoping to combine it with a trip to Dulwich Park 
after lunch, where we will have some forest school type activities organised for the children.  We will be 
leaving school at 10.00 am and will be back by the end of the school day.  Your child will need a packed 
lunch from this trip and we will also need parent helpers for this trip.  You can order a packed lunch using 
the link below on or before 23rd January 2023. 
 
If you are able to travel with your child’s class let us know using the link below on or before 23rd January 
2023 - https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/r1tcrypx0aqypkt/ 
We would like parent helpers to be at school for 9.45 am.  All volunteers will be informed in advance of 
the trip.  There is no cost for the trip. 
 
For the trip, please ensure your child has the following: 
 

 comfortable walking shoes 

 sensible clothing appropriate to the weather 

 a packed lunch unless you have ordered one in advance from the school 

 any medical requirements e.g. asthma inhalers 

 at least 1 drink - one of which should be a refillable water bottle 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kate, Sarah and Shona 
Year 2 Teachers 
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